
Date:  7 September 2018  

DIARY DATES 

Wednesday, 12 September - StaySafe assemblies 

and workshops for the whole school 

Thursday, - 13 September - morning only  -Godrevy 

class - Hit the Surf at Hayle Beach -  letter today 

Class information meetings for parents are sched-

uled between 2.30 and 3 pm as follows: 

Monday, 17 September - Treen   

Tuesday, 18 September - Fistral 

Wednesday, 19 September - Mousehole  

Thursday, 20 September - Godrevy 

Wednesday, 19 September - Our Special Educa-

tional Needs Co-ordinator SENCO - Mrs Golder will 

be available from 2pm.   

Full dates on the website soon. 

 

Welcome back to the start of a brand new school year.  There are lots of exciting changes happening over the next few 

months and we are all looking forward to our new Headteacher starting after Christmas, as well as an extension to one of our 

classrooms.   

We have given each family a paper copy of this week’s newsletter and attached to it is a letter from Rick Gill who will be 

acting as Executive Head throughout this term.    From next week, if you have an email address you will receive the news-

letter by email and it will also be on our website.  Paper copies will only be sent to those without  email addresses. 

MUSIC LESSONS 

Music lessons for those learning an instrument will 

begin again next week as follows: 

Brass—Tuesdays 

Guitar—Wednesdays 

Woodwind/Violin—Fridays 

Please make sure that your child has their instru-

ment with them on the right day. 

 

If you would like your child to begin lessons please 

take a look at the Cornwall Music Service Trust web-

site for details. 

Clubs start during week      

beginning 17 September  -  

full details next week. 

The Local Governing Body (LGB) of St 

Erth School has two vacancies for Gover-

nors. Would you like to help support the 

school? Do you (or someone you know) 

have experience in procurement/

purchasing/premises and facilities man-

agement/strong links with the local com-

munity, including businesses? 

If so, you probably have the skills that we 

need. Governors are volunteers but such 

a post could enhance your CV.  Interest-

ed? To arrange a look around and to dis-

cuss the commitment further please ring 

the school on 01736-753153. 

School Meals 

Don’t forget that the price of school 

meals has increased 

to £2.32 per meal.  
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Breakfast Club  

Don’t forget that our Breakfast Club is open daily 

from 

8.00 am- 8.40 am 

Cost remains the same as last year: 

£3.00 inc breakfast and £2.00 childcare only 

There’s no need to book unless you require break-

fast. 

PARKING 

Please note that due to the building work, which 

starts on Monday,  you will not be able to use the 

car park at any time unless you have made a spe-

cial arrangement with us.   

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

Our school colour is bright red. Trousers, pinafore dresses 

or skirts should be grey/black and shirts should be white. 

Shoes should be black with sensible heels. During the sum-

mer girls may wear red and white gingham check dresses 

and boys may wear grey/black shorts.  

 

PE kit should be worn on PE days (see below) and we 

wear black jogging bottoms, leggings or shorts with a 

white T-shirt and school sweatshirt or hoodie.   

 

Godrevy – Tuesday and Thursday   

Fistral – Wednesday 

Mousehole – Tuesday     

Treen - Thursday 

 

No jewellery, except stud earrings, should be worn at any 

time. 

 

ALL CLOTHING AND PERSONAL ITEMS SHOULD BE 

CLEARLY NAMED. 

 

Uniform can be ordered online at www.stparent.co.uk.  Simply 

log on and enter St Erth in the School Name box, select our 

school and then follow the online instructions.  Payments can 

be made by card online or by cash using Paypoint.  Online 

orders are processed on the 15th of each month and deliv-

ery will be to school at the end of the month.  We will send 

you a text when the uniform is ready for collection.   

 

We also have a few items in stock at school - please ask in 

the office. 

Swimming starts next Thursday for Year 2 and 

some of the Year 1 pupils.  Letters will be sent 

home on Monday or Tuesday. 

 Hayle Library’s  

Summer Reading Challenge,       

Mischief Makers,  

ends tomorrow.   

If you are taking part, 

the library is open 

until 1 pm so please 

come along to the library to finish and     

collect your medals. 
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